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Over the summer your child 

should continue practicing the 

important skills they have 

learned this year in Reading and 

Math.  Set some time aside every 

day for your child to read quietly 

and reflect on what they have 

read. You can imbed Math into 

your every day fun by having 

them calculate how many  hot 

dogs will be needed for a cookout 

or what time you will arrive at a 

fun destination! 

This has been such a fun year 

with all our 3rd grade students 

and we wish everyone a safe and 

happy Summer vacation!  Please 

remind all our upcoming 4th

graders to come back to Wetlands 

Pod next year and visit us 

May 17th—Dress as Your Future 
Career day

May 27th—NO SCHOOL

May 31st—NO SCHOOL

June 11th—Last Student Day 
(11:30 dismissal)

Our 3rd Grade students have worked so 

hard this year and we are all so proud of 

the time and effort they put into the end of 

year state testing in Math and Reading.  

As the year begins to wind down our 

learning will continue as we review Main 

Idea and Details in Reading, finish our unit 

on Multiplication and Fractions in Math, 

and learn about Economic Exchange in 

Social Studies.  Please remind your child 

that the year is not over yet so they need 

to keep trying their best every day! 

The last day of school for students will be 

June 11th and dismissal will be at 11:30am 
on this day. 
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